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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Eid ul-Fitr, 2021 

Just to let all parents know that school WILL NOT be closed for Eid ul-Fitr.  If your child is celebrating this 
day, then they will be allowed only TWO DAYS of absence and this will be recorded as Religious Obser-
vance.  

In school, we will be celebrating the end of Ramadan by having an Eid party on Friday 14th May in the after-
noon. Children will be allowed to wear their Eid clothes for this day. 

We wish all our children and families a very happy Eid ul-Fitr. 

Kind regards, 
  

Jenny Seabright 
Headteacher 


